









Lunsford Primary School

Dear Tiger Parents/Guardians

Young Voices 2019

On Wednesday 5th February 2020 we are hoping to take children from Tiger Class to sing in the Young Voices concert at the O2. This will be a wonderful experience to sing with lots of other schools. We have chosen Tiger Class for this privilege and would like to ask for your consent.

The children will leave school at mid-morning on the day and travel to London via a coach or mini bus. There will be no cost to parents for the coach for the children.

T-shirts for the children to wear on the night are available to purchase for £12. If you would like to purchase one please complete the attached form and return it to the office. If you prefer not to purchase a t-shirt a plain white t-shirt will be fine.

The concert will start at 7pm and parents and family members are more than welcome to attend. Details on how to purchase tickets is also attached.

The children will be learning the songs and dance moves in their music lessons with Mrs Abbott and Mrs Davies. We will shortly be sending home song words to practice.

Please return your consent and order forms (if necessary) on or before **Tuesday 1st October**, **sorry we** cannot accept any forms after this date.

If you require any further information please contact me.

Kind regards	
Mrs Dove	
To be returned by Tuesday 1 st October Young Voices 2020	
I consent for my childthe O2 on Wednesday 5 th February 2020.	to participate in Young Voices 2020 concert at
Should the need arise, I agree to the pers anaesthetic to be administered or for any o	son in charge of the party giving permission on my behalf for an other urgent medical treatment to be given.
Signed	Parent/Guardian

Headteacher Mr G Anscombe BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH

Lunsford Primary School, Swallow Road, Larkfield, Aylesford, Kent ME20 6PY Tel: 01732 843352